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Dear Sylvia
| wish to thank you for participating in our School’s International Day on 25 July 2014.

The Fan Workshop you provided for our Year 8 group was not only culturally-oriented, but
also informative and educational. The fan making segment fostered student’s team work
spirit, brought out their creative and artistic talents, and sharpened their competitive
edge. The interactive “Show & Tell” segment captured the students’ imagination and
curiosity. The Tai Chi Fan Dance to African music was an excellent performance
demonstrating the fusion of cultures and time through sound and movements. It was
enjoyed by all. This workshop was a perfect fit for this year’s “Global Celebration” theme.

Once again, thank you for your involvement in our School’s International Day and your Fan
Workshop was most appreciated.

Sincerely,

Rosalba Genua-Petrovic
Director of Languages
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